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May 2019 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As many of you are aware, Rooks Heath College welcomed colleagues from Ofsted over several 
days between 29 January and 19 March 2019. We were inspected by Ofsted Inspectors and Her 
Majesty’s Inspectors during this time. I am pleased to inform you that Rooks Heath has been 
graded as good.  
 
The inspectors recognised how well your children conduct themselves in lessons and around the 
College. Inspectors went on to note the high expectations demonstrated by our staff of 
themselves, and how this is reflected amongst students. The inspectors confirmed the high 
quality of teaching with specific praise for Sciences and Languages. The team from Ofsted 
appreciated also that students from all backgrounds are welcomed and treated equally well, 
noting that their personal development and welfare are outstanding. 
 
Of course, we have always believed that there is still work to do in improving the learning 
experience of your children.  The inspectors highlighted that although the curriculum offer is 
broad and inclusive, and offers challenge to all students including the most able and those with 
special educational needs / disabilities (SEND), we should continue in our efforts to review and 
improve the curriculum offer and what students are learning, as well as ensure that evaluation of 
performance is robust. The full report can be read here:  
 
https://www.rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk/page/?title=Ofsted&pid=58 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  This is very much appreciated by the whole College 
community. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dr John Reavley 
CEO / Executive Headteacher 
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